Dear Parents,
 
Soon your children will be introduced to a lengthy money management/banking unit.  They will explore money and the values of various tender, become familiar with different methods of saving and spending money, as well as learning how to respect the important values of saving and spending responsibly.  The children will use play-cash (and later, checks), learn to keep an accurate and updated ledger book, manage receiving a base salary (which will be the same for all students) and will have the opportunity to apply for optional classroom jobs.  These jobs will pay additional salary and periodically rotate so that each child will have the opportunity to work at each job if they so choose.

By taking on the responsibility of an additional classroom job, the children will be able to earn extra money in addition to their set salary. The children will apply for these jobs by filling out a job application form, as homework.  The students will spend time in class deciding what each job description will entail. 

Furthermore, the students will be introduced to vocabulary words such as ledger, deposit, debit, balance, account, donation, check, cash, money, banking, signature and salary. I encourage you, when you're discussing money, shopping, or visiting the bank, to include your child, and conscientiously use these terms with them.

Excitingly, to make our banking unit “more real,” I will be establishing a classroom store which will be open select days of the week.   Here, the children may purchase small items for different predetermined prices.  The store will help reiterate the value of saving, spending wisely and accurately managing personal finances.  The store will hold occasional sales to encourage different computation and thinking skills.  Furthermore, I will dole out store coupons for exceptional classroom work and effort.  Additionally, three of the classroom jobs available will be the store cashier, store manager and store organizer.  The students will essentially run the store with my oversight.
Here’s how you can help!  Do you work at companies, or know people that do?  Do you often shop at the dollar store?  I’m looking for items that can be donated to our classroom store. Such items may include pencils, erasers, stickers, children's books, pencil sharpeners, bracelets, small notepads, coloring books, puzzle books, hats, t-shirts, balls, bags, etc. (Of course, company logos on the items are fine.) 

I look forward to hearing from you if you have any questions or suggestions for adding even more educational excitement to this ongoing project.

Sincerely,

Saler Axel

